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22nd September 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

School Improvements 

I would like to thank Mr Hale and his team at Kingley Vale Tree Care 

http://kingleyvaletreecare.co.uk/ for removing our tree that was causing the 

wasp problem in the KS2 playground. Thanks 

to this, we can now provide a safer 

environment for the children and the contractors working on repairing 

our roof. 

I am pleased to say that they can now work over the weekend and 

that they are near to completion on this project. I would like to thank 

you all for your patience during this process.  

This is stage one of the roof improvement where we are replacing the 

flat roof in our school. Next summer is stage two, where the pitched roof 

will be replaced which will make much overdue improvements to the 

school. 

I am also pleased to say that the drainage work in the KS1 playground 

has been completed and it was very pleasing to not see the pools of 

water we usually have when there is a lot of rain. This will now allow us to 

plan the KS1 playground improvements which you may have seen at the school fair. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here are some of the structures we are looking to add to our outside reception class provision. 
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Ground Force Day 

 

If you have a spare Saturday morning we would really appreciate your help. We are going to 

have a Ground Force Day on the Saturday 7th October. If you have some spare time and would 

like to help, please could you click the following link . Thank you very much in advance. 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf98mU3QjZrXpwG_U1f0twpnIjvihEzPHcVz1QKCC3_

bVwXSg/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 

 

School PSHE Focus for next week - Care about other people’s feelings 

Monday 

• Y5 CYE Residential 

Tuesday 

• Y5 CYE Residential 

Wednesday 

• Paul Ullson to visit Year 4 - Roman Battle 

• Bishop Luffa Assembly 9:45 

Thursday 

• Y2 Cafe in Hall for parents 14:45 

Friday 

• Y1 Teddy Bear's Picnic with parents 14:50 

 
Have a good weekend, Mr Richmond 

  

mailto:office@boshamprimary.co.uk
http://www.boshamprimary.co.uk/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf98mU3QjZrXpwG_U1f0twpnIjvihEzPHcVz1QKCC3_bVwXSg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf98mU3QjZrXpwG_U1f0twpnIjvihEzPHcVz1QKCC3_bVwXSg/viewform?usp=sf_link


Walton Lane, Bosham, West Sussex, PO18 8QF.   Tel: 01243 572375, Fax: 01243 576032 

 e-mail: office@boshamprimary.co.uk             Executive head teacher: Mrs Palmer 
Acting head teacher: Mr Richmond 

 

 

  

 
 Creative Independent  Emotionally Intelligent Resilient Learners 

Website: www.boshamprimary.co.uk 

 

Monday 25 and Tuesday 26 September – Year 5 to CYE 

Wednesday 27 September – Year 4 visit from Paul Ulson 

Thursday 28 September- Year 2 café 

Friday 29 September – Year 1 teddy bears picnic  

Tuesday 3 October – Bookfest visit  

Wednesday 4 October – Flu vaccinations 

Thursday 5 October- Yellow photography in school, individual and siblings (children on roll only) 

Friday 6 October – Harvest Festival  

Friday 6 October – Year 5 parents invited to an inventions fair 2:30pm 

Thursday 12 October – Year 6 WW2 art exhibitions – details to follow 

Thursday 12 October – Year 4 event – details to follow 

Monday 16 October – Year 6 Hindleap parent meeting – 3:15 

Tuesday 17 and Thursday 19 October – parents evening – details to follow 

Monday 23 – Friday 27 October – Half term 

Thursday 7 December – Snow White pantomime visiting school – details to follow 
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